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GOOD SAMARITANS — With their finding and return of a stolen firemen's Sharmin, Dennis and Wilson Jr., just how the portable radio, which had been 
radio, the Noka children of Alton performed a good deed that Alton Fire Chief taken from Chief Fleck's car Saturday night, works. 
Francis Fleck feels should be recognized. Here he shows (left to right) Paul, (Sun Photo by William Burrows) 



^rm — 
Alton Children Do 
Good Deed for Day 

ALTON - Fire Chief Francis 
Fleck had just finished issuing 
an appeal yesterday for the 
recovery of his stolen firemen's 
band radio, when in walked the 
Noka children, radio in hand. 

Dennis, Paul, Sharmin and 
Vilson Jr. had found the radio, 
tolen early Saturday morning 
•om the chief's car, lying in the 
oods near Wood River. 
They brought it home to their 
arents, Irene and Wilson Noka, 
ho realized it was probably the 

>tolen radio, worth well over 
$1,000. 

The children, ages 6 to 14, then 
brought the radio to Chief 
Fleck's nearby home on River 
Road at 11 a.m. yesterday. 
Now. the problem is finding a 

suitable reward for the children, 
"Something they can use," the 
chief said. 

Before the radio had been 
recovered, the fire department 
had planned to offer $500 to 
anyone giving them information 
leading to the arrest and con
viction of the thief. 

They had hoped, however, that 
whoever stole the radio would 
return it when they gave out the 
information that it was not a CB, 
but operated only on a certain 
frequency designed to contact 
other firemen and departments. 

Apparently. the thief 
discovered the difference on his 
own and discarded the radio. 
Although it suffered slight 
damage, the portable radio is 
still operable. Chief Fleck said. 

Chief Fleck is anxious that the 
children be recognized for their 
good deed. "Now maybe we can 
do something good for them, " 
he hoped today. 


